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*Online classes should be 60% complete this week. 

*Post-tests need to be proctored 

 

Thanks to 
parents, staff 
and students! 

It was great to see so many families during conferences and at our Open House 

Potluck.  It is always nice to spend time with families to learn about why PAIDEIA works 

for them and what we can continue to do to support student learning.  

PTA We will have a meeting for any interested parents who would like to form a PTA on 

Monday, November 5th at 5:30pm at PAIDEIA. 

Tobacco-Vape
-Drug Usage 

PAIDEIA strives to maintain a positive and healthy school environment. It is important 

to remember that smoking/vaping of any substance  is illegal on and around campus. 

Students who make the choice to smoke/vape on campus will be held accountable and 

will be subject to the consequences outlined in the  ASD handbook which could include 

notification to the Anchorage Police Department.  Please be sure to speak with your 

child about the harmful effects of tobacco. 

FASFA Info for 
College bound 
Students 

Join us in Moose Room, level 2 at Loussac for FAFSA Night. Representatives from the 

Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) will be on hand to answer 

questions and help you complete your FAFSA application by the end of this two hour 

session. Be sure to bring your 2017 tax returns and W2.  

Allotment 
Reimburse- 
ments 

Please begin gathering your ​1st semester receipts​​dated through Nov. 30th to turn in 

NO LATER THAN DEC. 6th at 3:00 p.m​​. Submit ORIGINAL receipts with the 

reimbursement form attached to the office. *For any online purchases, submit the 

invoice/order form, and packing slip for proof of delivery, as well as proof of payment 

such as a credit card statement/Pay pal. (This process will come to a standstill if any of 

the parts are missing so please ensure you have followed the protocol!) 

ALICE  
Drills 

I will be emailing an ALICE Drill flyer for families to review this week.  This flyer 

identifies the procedures schools use in case of an intruder.  During the course of the 

year teachers will review different protocols and procedures for practice.  Please take 

some time to review this information with your child as well.  We do not want students 

to be scared or nervous...we want them to be aware. 

 



 

Canned Food 
Drive 

This year classes will be participating in a canned food drive to support The 

Thanksgiving Blessing Program sponsored by our local food bank in partnership with 

First Presbyterian Church.  This year we have been asked to collect cans of corn.  We 

will have pizza party for the school if we can bring in 200 cans. The winning class will 

also receive an ice cream party.  For more information regarding the Thanksgiving 

Blessing program please go to the following website. 
http://www.foodbankofalaska.org/docs/Thanksgiving%20Blessing%20(1).pdf 

6-8 Grade 
Updates 

Greetings and Salutations! 

The link below leads to our classroom news and information folder.  Every week you 
will find a new "Week at a Glance" and current MS Newsletter here: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3?usp
=sharing 

Please take note: ​​There is a new section in the newsletter regarding Health course 
curriculum guidance.  

Thank you in advance for checking it regularly every week.​​  In addition, there is a 
forms folder where you can find things like Reading Logs and Book Report forms in case 
your student forgot to bring one home on Thursday.   

Please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns--we are all 
in this together! 

Important 
Dates 

*PTA Meeting 11/5/2018@5:30pm 

*AAC Meeting 11/5/2018 @6:30pm  

*No classes ​Nov 21-23​​ for Thanksgiving Break 

*Last day of class for the semester is ​Dec 13 

*Student Learning Plan Meetings are scheduled between​ Dec 13-19 

PAIDEIA Website 
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia 
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